New Business Item 08-58
Approved March 16, 2009
Rescind November 19, 2021
Approved November 19, 2021

TITLE: The HTSB Rescinds: NBI 08-58 Content Requirements for State
Approved Teacher EducationSecondary Programs

The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board rescinds NBI 08-58 Content Requirements
for State Approved Education Secondary Programs approved on March 16, 2009
(see attached).

The rescinded NBI will not impact teacher candidates currently enrolled in a SATEP
using this option. SATEPs with teacher candidates currently using this option will
notify HTSB by the end of December 2021 with the following information:

e Name of teacher candidate(s),
e SATEP start date and projected completion date, and
e License field(s) and level(s) for which they will be recommended

Once this NBI has been rescinded by the board, SATEPs will no longer be allowed
to use this option to recommend teacher candidates for licensure in Hawaii.

Submitted by: Branden Kawazoe

Referred to: Teacher Standards Committee
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